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Belvedere Family Community 

 

Passing of Brother Bill Lay 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Today, August 14, 2025, Brother Bill Lay passed into the Spiritual World at 12:48 PM. 

 

Let's keep him and his family in our prayers.  

 

His Seonghwa Ceremony is tentatively scheduled for next Saturday, August 23rd. Time TBA. 

 

We will keep you updated. 

 

May God bless the smooth transition of Brother Bill. 
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